
Dates to Remember

* Dec. 18th - 21st - Winter/Holiday - Spirit Week
* Dec. 22nd - Jan. 7th - Winter Break
* Jan. 8th - School Reopens
* Jan.9th - Harrison General PTA Meeting - 6:30 p.m.

Kindergarten Information Night! Class of 2037
Lakewood City Schools will hold a Kindergarten Information Night Wednesday, January 25, 2024 at
Grant Elementary School in Lakewood, 6:00-8:00 pm. This is a great time to learn more about our
offerings in Lakewood for those children who will be age 5 before or on September 30th. Please be
sure to see the flyer below for more information about this event.

Harrison DEIB/VOLG Turkey Trot

Our Turkey Trot was a blast. Thank you so much for your support.
The can goods were donated to an organization in Lakewood that
supports families in need within the community. Many came out to
cheer on our participants as they ran/trotted/walked 1 mile. We
appreciate the participation of our families, staff, and students!

Community Book of Focus

Hopefully you are enjoying our Harrison Community Book of Focus selected for
November/December. Please know that in honor of the work we are doing with our students on the
Vision of a Lakewood Graduate (VOLG) and the lens by which we view the vision (Diversity, Equity,
Inclusion, and Belonging; Social and Emotional Learning) we are selecting books that encompass
related themes.



Fry Bread - A Native American Family Story by Kevin Noble Maillard,
our selected book, should have made it to your home by now, but if
not, it will be there soon as it is circulating through each
classroom. We ask that you follow the guidelines that will
accompany the book. Remember to return the book in a timely
manner so that we can get it in the hands of another family. Thank
you in advance for joining in this learning experience with us.

Vision of a Lakewood Graduate

Our focus for December/January is Growth Mindset. Moving away
from a fixed mindset and embracing the importance of having a
growth mindset. Consider joining in the efforts with us. We want to
support our students in understanding the importance of being a
continual learner and that basic abilities can be further developed.
Being resilient and willing to learn leads to greater opportunities for accomplished goals.

Harrison PTA
Please consider joining the Harrison PTA!!!

PTA Activities :
* There will be no General PTA Meeting held in December.
* Kalahari Fundraiser event can be found on the Harrison PTA Facebook Page
* Next Meeting - Tuesday, January 9, 2024 - 6:30 p.m.

School Information

Principal - Sabrina Crawford
Secretary - Terry Moreman
Health Aide - Eileen Revolinsky
Location: 2080 Quail Street, Lakewood, OH, USA
Phone: 216-529-4230

https://maps.google.com/?q=2080+Quail+St,+Lakewood,+OH+44107,+USA&ftid=0x8830f1f86b1b17cf:0x58ebe6f54ee25cf6
tel:216-529-4230


Turkey Trot Fun 2023
Never a dull moment at
Harrison!!

Cleve. Cavs' Ahmaad and
Sir CC visits Cintron's 2nd
Grade
Score with Reading Challenge
Particpants

Vision of a Lakewood
Graduate Winners
Communication is their
groove!
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